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Hi Lisa
I can not make the meeting

I am a widow, semi retired.
Would like to be fully retired but my income is not enough.
The housing project is a wonderful plan.
There are more seniors that every who are in need of affordable housing
I am now renting in the North end and would like to be able to stay in this area.
I am looking forward to hearing more about this project.
Please keep me informed

Thank you

Jo-Ann Tetreault
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